
Mr. Peter Sweetman 
And on behalf of Wild Ireland 
1,13 Lower Rathimines Road 
Dublin 6 

li3/10/2017 

Dear Mr. Sweetman 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter on 10 October 2017 in relation to the following licence 
applications: 
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Mr Declan Sullivan, Drumcreeghan, Latton, Castleblaney, County Monaghan (Reg. No. 

Mr Graeme Reid, Streanduff and Derryhoosh, Glaslough, County Monaghan (Reg. No. 

Mr John Sheridan, Maghemacaldry, Cootehill, County Cavan (Reg. No. P1058-01). 
Mr Michael Noel O'Connor, Rathcahill West, Templeglantine, Newcastlewest, County 
Limerick (Reg. No. P1042-01). 

( P1065-01). 

P1054-01). 

I am to advise you that your letter will be treated as a formal submission and will be considered 
as part of the examination and processing of the above applications. Your comments will be taken 
into account when determining same. 

Please note that all documentation and associated correspondence, including your submission, 
are available to view on the Agency's website www.eua.ie. You can also make further 
submissions via the Agency's website. You may subscribe to updates on these licence applications 
through RSS Feeds to receive notifications regarding this application directly to your email 
acc<unt I . 
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The details of the proposed determination by the Agency will be automatically notified to you in 
accordance with the requirements of the EPA Act 1992 as amended. 

Yours sincerely 
I 

Liz Leacy 
Pi-ogramme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
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Liz Leacy j 

From: Licensing Staff 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

1 

13 October 2017 09:26 .-__--- 

Submission Acknowledgement - Reg Nos P1042-01, P1054-01, P1058-01& 
I i 

Attachments: 
P1065-01 
Submission Acknowledgement - Mr Peter Sweetmampdf 

Dear Mr Sweetman 

Please find attached an acknowledgement of your submission received in relation to  the above applications. 

Yours sincerely 
LizLeacy . 
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